
6 Lockwood Place, Molendinar, Qld 4214
Sold House
Thursday, 16 November 2023

6 Lockwood Place, Molendinar, Qld 4214

Bedrooms: 4 Bathrooms: 2 Parkings: 2 Area: 508 m2 Type: House

Jing Li

0432850529

https://realsearch.com.au/6-lockwood-place-molendinar-qld-4214-2
https://realsearch.com.au/jing-li-real-estate-agent-from-avenew-realty-group-paradise-waters


Contact agent

Welcome to this stunning single-story home located at 6 Lockwood Place in the highly sought-after suburb of Molendinar.

This beautifully designed 4 bedroom, 2 bathroom home offers the perfect combination of style, space, and comfort.As you

enter the home, you are greeted by a spacious and open-plan living and dining area, providing plenty of room for

entertaining and relaxation. The well-appointed kitchen is equipped with modern appliances, ample storage space, and a

breakfast bar, making it the perfect space for preparing meals and hosting guests.The master bedroom features a

luxurious ensuite bathroom and a spacious walk-in robe, providing a private oasis for homeowners. The three additional

bedrooms are also generously sized and offer ample storage space for family members or guests.The home also features a

double garage, providing secure parking for two vehicles. The outdoor space includes a low-maintenance garden and a

spacious backyard, perfect for outdoor activities and family gatherings.Located on a 508 square meter block, this

property is perfectly positioned in a convenient location close to Griffith University and Gold Coast Hospital, making it an

ideal choice for families and professionals alike. Don't miss out on this fantastic opportunity to secure your dream home in

Molendinar. Contact us today to arrange an inspection!Disclaimer: We have in preparing this information used our best

endeavours to ensure that the information contained herein is true and accurate but accept no responsibility and disclaim

all liability in respect of any errors, omissions, inaccuracies or misstatements that may occur. Prospective purchasers

should make their own enquiries to verify the information contained herein.


